
QUARTERLY ISSUES FOR KXRZ-FM

1st Quarter 2023

 “ONE ON ONE PROGRAM” with News Director Mark Anthony

10 Minutes Sundays at 10:20 am; Mondays at 9:40 am

Dec. 31-Jan. 2 On this week’s One on One we visited with fitness expert Natalie Heckert about 
getting in shape for 2023 for both your physical and mental health.  

Jan. 7-9 On this week’s One on One we visited with Matt Gilbertson and Tara Bitzan of 
the Chamber of Commerce about Matt’s role as president over the past year, 
and the upcoming Chamber Banquet. 

Jan. 14-16 We talked with Gene Rose of the Douglas County Lakes Association about how 
the organization helps to save our lakes from invasive species and its impact on 
property values in the area.   

Jan. 21-23 Our One on One interview this week was with Jeff Crouse of the Alexandria 
Blizzard hockey team.  We discussed how he mentors these young men and its 
impact on the area.  

Jan. 28-30 On this week’s One on One we visited with Jason Fischer and Judy Backus about 
the Knute Nelson Ballpark upgrade.  The ballpark is in need upgrades and there 
is a fundraising effort going on.  

Feb. 4-6      Jackie Peters and Tammi Pauly joined us on One on One to discuss how the 
YMCA is working to help out our seniors in the area, and also helping out with 
childcare issues in the area as they are truly “intergenerational.”  

Feb. 11-13    Kaci Johnson of the Legacy of the Lakes Museum visited with us about what 
goes on in the offseason at the museum, and how they are gearing up for their 
spring opening with new displays and programs.  

Feb. 18-20 Keith Melrose of the Alexandria Police Department dropped by to discuss his 
second passion and that is Special Olympics.  He talked about how people can 
get involved to help out this great organization.   

Feb. 25-27 Sgt. Jesse Grabow visited with us on One on One about how this winter has 
caused a lot of crashes due to the snowy and icy roadways.  He offered safety 
tips to keep people safe the rest of the winter.    

Mar. 4-6 We talked with Dinara Dykema from the Douglas County Senior Services about 
the programs that are available for those who are struggling with food 
insecurities.     

Mar. 11-13 Kevin Kopischke and Kimberly Albert joined us on One on One to talk about the 
Runestone Community Center and the fundraising efforts being done to help out 
the community with this project.   

Mar. 18-20 Frank Weber, a forensic psychologist and author, joined us on One on One to 
talk about his visit to the Douglas County Library and how his work helps put 
criminals behind bars. 

Mar. 25-27 On this week’s One on One we visited with Kris Chisholm from the Car Care 
Program about how the program has changed lives and their big fundraiser 
called “The Taste.” 
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